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GENERAL MEETING MINUTES
March 28, 2017

The Council Members in and for the City of Geary met on the above date for a special meeting. In accordance
with the open meeting law, the agenda and meeting notice were posted on the window of City Hall, 115 S.
Broadway, before 5:00 pm Friday, March 24, 2017

The Geary Star hosted a Public Forum to meet the candidates on March 28, 2017, at 6:00 pm. This meeting
was held at the Geary Community Center located at 110 SE Boulevard here in Geary. An outside moderator,
Andy Barrett of Watonga, asked the questions. A list of seven (7) questions had been compiled and each
candidate was allowed 3 minutes to respond to the questions asked by the moderator.

The candidates for Ward 2 were Cozetta Johnson council member, Craig Wright, Elisha Bingham, and Mathew
Reiber. Ward 4 candidates were Ernest Allen council member and Trey Carter. These 2 wards will be for 4 year
terms. Ward 1 will be a 2 year term for John Gregerson council member or Tabbitha Kiener.

The general election will be held Tuesday April 4, 2017. Elected members will take office at noon on April 17,
2017.

At the end of the questions those in attendance were allowed to ask questions to all the candidates or an
individual candidate. Each candidate was allowed to answer those questions.

There were no council decisions to be made at this meeting and no actions were taken. The meeting was
adjourned about 8:30 pm.



